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Dear Parents and Children

I wanted to let you know about a competition being run by Handforth Dean Retail Park that you may be interested in entering. They want to brighten up their central atrium and are inviting local school children to design bunting to hang up there. They will choose two designs from all the entries and create the bunting from them. The children that design the winning bunting will receive £50 to spend in their favourite Handforth Dean Store. 

To take part in this competition please click on the link below:

http://www.handforthdeanretailpark.co.uk/

Look across the tabs at the top of the page for ‘Bunting Competition’ and click on it. You will then find information about how to download the bunting template and how to upload or email your entry to Handforth Dean Retail Park. 

I know that so many of you love art at school and will enjoy this activity. Fingers crossed that one of you comes up with a winning design! 

Good luck!

Mrs Bull
Art Subject Leader
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